
Kia ora whānau, 
What a fabulous couple of weeks we have had here at Tua Marina School. It has been so nice to see you all 
through the school gates once again. Last week's Tua Marina's Got Talent show was so much fun.  Thank you 
all for coming along and celebrating the great talent that we have at TMS. 

This will be my last newsletter as Principal at Tua Marina School. It is with great sadness that I will be moving on 
from Tua Marina School at the beginning of 2023.   Tua Marina School is an amazing school with incredible 
students, an incredibly supportive community and some of the most passionate teachers that I have ever had 
the pleasure of working with.  The whole time I have been the Principal at TMS I have felt incredibly trusted 
and supported by the BoT. I am certain that the BoT will be able to recruit a great principal who will lead the 
school into the future. 

On Wednesday we had a special leaver's dinner for all of our year 8's who will 
be heading off to college in 2023.  Thank you so much to Mr Mason and 
Lorraine who set up the hall.  It looked amazing and I am sure the year 8's 
and their whānau felt pretty special with all of the effort that went into the 
night. 
The kai was amazing and all of the year 8's stood in front of their whānau, 
their peers and their teachers and shared 
some great memories of their time at TMS. Of 
course, there were some laughs and funny 
stories shared as well. 

The photo below shows how well our year 8's 
scrub up even though it is not the most serious of poses for many!   

2023 
Congratulations to Angela Ives. Not only has Angela successfully completed 
her 2 years as a provisionally registered teacher and gained full registration, 
but she has also secured a teaching position at Burnside Primary School for 
2023. I know that all of the students, whānau and staff who have worked with 
Ange will miss her calm and gentle manner and absolute dedication to Tua 
Marina School.  Burnside Primary are incredibly lucky to have such an 
amazing teacher heading their way. 

Now that we know who is staying 
at Tua Marina School in 2023 we 
can share the class outline for 
2023.  We are not expecting any 
more changes for 2023, but 
obviously, this plan will change if 
there are. 

I wish the entire Tua Marina School 
community all the best for the 
future and I look forward to 
keeping in touch 

  
Ngā mihi nui, 
Bradley Roberts 
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IMPORTANT 
 DATES

Dec 14th Wednesday 
End of year 
Assembly/

presentations

Dec 15th Thursday 
Subway Day

Dec 16th Friday 
12:30 PM 
School 

finishes for 
2022

Dec 15th Thursday 
WATER FIGHT 

2PM

Year Student #’s Teacher

8 19 Aaron Harrison

7 12

6 14 Julian Mason

5 13

4 13 Sarah Kerr

3 16

2 12 Caroline Abbott

Emily Morris1 8  Year 1’s

8  pre enrollments
for 2023



Property work at Tua Marina School over the Summer break. 
There will be some significant building work being carried 
out at Tua Marina School over the December-February 

period. All of the flat roofing sections over the main building 
from the staffroom, all the way down to room 5 will be 

removed and re-pitched.   

During the construction period, some areas of the school 
will be fenced off and there will be regular vehicle 

movements in and out of the school, as well as all of the 
hazards and risks that you would expect on a large building 

site. 

While the local community enjoys using the school's 
outdoor facilities during term breaks, we are asking that the 
community not use the school's facilities while the builders 

are here. 

Thanks for your support in keeping everyone safe. 

Important info



KEGS

6th December Tua Marina Kegs report

Kids in the kitchen. Makomako class showed their culinary skills today and made
silverbeet and cheese scrolls. Silver beet was finely chopped cheese grated.
The cheese and silverbeet placed on the pastry then rolled up and sliced into

bite size pieces. Baked in the oven and all ready to eat. Kai Pai !!



HOUSE POINTS 

WHERO KAHURANGI KAKARIKI

Term 1 Totals 143 166 164

Term 2 Totals 666 645 703

Term 3 Totals 169 145 222

Pet Day 73 46 56

Value Heroes Term 3 
week 9 and 10 

15 9 14

Value Heroes week 1-3 2 2 7

Value Heroes week 4 5 9 5

Kiwican week 4 0 0 15

Kiwican week 5 0 0 10

Kiwican week 6 5 10 0

Value Heroes week 5-6 0 2 10

Value Heroes week 7-8 8 2 4

TOTAL 1071 1037 1196



NOTICES

SCHOOL
HOLIDAY

JOIN US FOR A MORNING CLASSROOM SESSION
WHERE WE PRESENT AN INTRODUCTION TO THE
NIGHT SKY AND USE ASTRONOMY SOFTWARE TO
DESIGN YOUR OWN STAR MAP.

THEN RETURN IN THE EVENING FOR A LIVE TOUR
AND TELESCOPE VIEWING.

Included
Certificate of achievement
Custom star map
Telescope viewing
Introduction to astromomy
Guided sky tour

Bohally School
Classroom One
(First at entrance)

Book Online
www.omakaobservatory.co.nz

Contact (03) 929 3417    info@omakaobservatory.co.nz

PROGRAMME

Price

$45
Morning Class

9-10:30AM
Evening Tour

8:30-9:30PM

Christmas Hams!

Order your free-farmed ham for $77
AND support Marlborough youth!

Orders close Thursday 1st December

Collection: Thursday 15th December 
4.00-5.30pm 
Stadium 2000 rear carpark entrance

www.bit.ly/GDFXmas2022

All funds raised go to support the 
Graeme Dingle Foundation programmes in Marlborough.

 
Helping over 3,200 Marlborough young people!

 

Scan to order

or scan the QR code above

FUN SPORT AND ACTIVITIES

SUMMER
PROGRAMME

JANUARY 2023, 10AM - 3PM

Come join us at Endeavour Park and the
Port Marlborough Pavilion

All kids aged 5-12 welcome
Limited spaces available 

WEEK 1: MONDAY 9TH - FRIDAY 13TH
WEEK 2: MONDAY 16TH -FRIDAY 20TH 

HOLIDAY

Contact:
enquiries@endeavourparkpicton.co.nz
for more info and to sign up

Fees:
$35 per day or 
$140 per week



NOTICES


